
College Council Meeting 
CTE Dean’s Report 

Friday January 16, 2015 
 
 

1. Happy New Year!  Perkins “season” is upon us.  Dominic Estrella, from the CC System office will 
be doing a campus visit in late January or early February to meet with anyone interested in 
writing a proposal.  Watch your email for the announcement of Dominic’s visit and proposal 
deadlines.   
 
In the meantime, please contact me (joycei@hawaii.edu or x2522) if you would like to 
brainstorm about your ideas.  I’m happy to meet with anyone who wants to discuss a possible 
proposal.   
  

2. STEMEI-this group will be meeting in late January and touring existing science labs and looking 
at other possible spaces to renovate as we plan to expand our offerings.  

3. The CTE Dean’s secretary, Luane Ishii, has moved to the Chancellors office.  In the meantime, 
Lori Medeiros will be handling all personnel/screening committee matters and Rennette will be 
answering phones and a myriad of other duties to keep our busy office moving forward until a 
replacement is found.   

4. Advisory Council Meetings will be held Thursday February 19 from 4-6pm on campus.  More 
details to come.   
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